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Inspection Services 

                                    Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                               Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                              Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

September 1, 1999

Cliff Reynolds

P.O. Box 71

Peaks Island ME  04108

RE:
Jones Landing


6 Welsh St

CBL:
084-Q-003

Dear Mr. Reynolds:

This is just a follow up letter about our conversation we had on August 30, 1999, some of your employees had deposited cardboard in the paper board container, (ie: silver bullet).  I explained how this contaminates the load and results in a larger expense for disposal.

We have a unique situation on Peaks Island with commercial trash disposal.  We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Tom Reinsborough

Code Enforcement Officer

/sap
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